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Mail-in ballots have helped Oregon achieve one of the highest average voter turnout 

percentages in the country. High voter turnout is good for democracy and good for 

Oregon. It means the system is working as it should. It means the people are able to 

participate in their government and make their voices heard. There is simply no good 

reason to pass this bill. Doing so would make it harder for the majority of Oregonians 

to vote. It is simply an undemocratic proposal that, if passed, will harm Oregon and 

Oregonians. I strongly oppose SB210 Thank you for your attention. 


